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New E-911 System Set to Go in Atchison Co
Joint Communications will have an updated form of E-911 services.

Atchison County Commissioners recently approved the purchase of an upgrade to the dispatching
system.

County Commissioner Jeff Schuele Explains.
(Play Audio) RT: :30

Commissioners also heard preliminary 2011 county audit findings from Melanie Tuttle of Reece and
Navelli.

He says there were very few adjustments that needed to be made.
(Audio Continues) RT: :22

Final audit figures are expected by the first or second week in July.
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